
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 5, 2007

TO: Honorable Leticia Van de Putte, Chair, Senate Committee on Veteran Affairs & Military 
Installations 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB311 by Van de Putte (Relating to reemployment rights of certain members of the National 
Guard.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code by requiring private employers to retain members of the Texas 
state guard and national guard members of any state who are ordered to authorized duty. The Adjutant 
General’s Department has determined that the cost of implementing the bill would not be significant. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 401 Adjutant General's Department

LBB Staff: JOB, ES, GG, SDO
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